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The committee has worked very hard. We have all learned a lot from one another and have 
been open to each other’s opinions. We recognize the importance of a definition for this 
relationship and are happy to report that we will be making a recommendation to the Board of 
Trustees meeting in Seattle this April, with two agenda items. 
Please review the agenda prior to attending the Seattle BOT meeting or submitting your 
absentee vote. 
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